
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
Thursday 13th February 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Visit to the National Justice Museum 
 
As part of our PSHCE, History and Computing curriculum, we are taking Year 8 pupils to the National Justice 
Museum in Nottingham on Friday 21st March 2025 nationaljusticemuseum.org.uk.  The National Justice Museum 
inspires people of all ages to become active citizens. They do this through fun and engaging activities, exhibitions 
and educational programmes relating to law and justice. 
 
They are based at Nottingham’s historic Shire Hall and County Gaol where people can delve into the fascinating 
history of justice through time.  The museum brings together elements of law and history through exhibits and 
interactive displays and activities.   Pupils can find out more about crime and punishment from its medieval 
origins to the present-day UK and discover how law and justice contribute to all of our lives. 
 
We consider this opportunity to be an invaluable experience for our pupils who hopefully will come away having 
had a fascinating day and with a fresh, new perspective on our legal system.  
 
We would ask for a voluntary contribution of £19.00 towards entrance fee and transport costs, however, if 
enough contributions are not made, the visit may not be viable and may be cancelled.   
 
The payment for this visit has been added to Arbor (under Trips) and the Consent/Behaviour Agreement can be 
accessed by the following link or QR Code: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ivZwYykmjr  or 
 
Both the payment and visit consent/behaviour form must be completed by Monday 10th March 2025 at the very 
latest.  Although this visit is open to all pupils, the school reserves the right to refuse participation to any pupil 
whose behaviour in school is judged unacceptable. 
 
We will be departing at 9:00am and return to school before the end of the school day.  Please ensure that pupils 
arrive at school for 8.45am.  Pupils will be expected to wear normal school uniform and will require a packed 
lunch and snack for the day; however nuts, glass bottles and fizzy drinks are not permitted.  If your child receives 
free school meals and would like a school packed lunch, please ask your child to inform the school kitchen, by 
Friday 7th March 2025.  
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Please refer to our Terms and Conditions for School Visits by visiting our website: 

https://www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk/parents---carers/terms-and-conditions-for-school-visits 

By signing up to this visit, you are agreeing to the terms outlined. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs N Bannister 
Lead for PE, PSHCE & Computing 
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